A Civil Defense meeting was held in the County Commissioners Office on
July 14, 1958 at 10:30 A, M, The meeting was called by and conducted by W, H., Dawsgn, Jr,
retired Colenel from Fayetteville and R, E., Smith, retired mayor of Fayetteville
both working out of Raleigh,

Those attending the neeting from this county as follows:

U, P, Ward, Chairman Board of County Commissioners

Lee L. Fisher, Chairman of Red Cross Disaster Committee

John Wilson, County Civil Defense Director

tho L, White lhiteville Police Chief

H, G Hay fieid, Civil Defense Worker '
Josephine F, Ray, Clerk

The county was given a prototype plan for North Carolina suppoert counties
to use in forming plans for such emergencies,

The basic plan outlines the counties support mission, a general plan for
accomplishing the mission, and the requirements in supplies needéd.for survival,

The leaders urged immediate action at county level to fill -out the plan

and get it working,

Upon motion the meeting was adjourned until July 25, 1958 at 8 P, M,

Approved:
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